
 

 

Hello IIA Members, 

 

The Toronto Chapter is happy to announce that we are giving away a full Gleim Scholarship.  

 

Anyone who enrolls and is approved in the CIA program between March 6 to April 30, 2023 

is automatically entered to win a full Gleim study guide scholarship; that is all exams part 1, 

2 and 3 (approximately $1,000.00 prize). 

 

If you or someone you know is considering becoming CIA certified, we encourage you to apply 

now. Please feel free to forward this email to colleagues who could benefit from the program. 

 

We will pick a winner from the members who registered. Prize details will be provided to the 

winner. Registration must occur by April 30, 2023. 

 

Gleim’s mission is to help as many CIA candidates as possible pass their exams. The Gleim 

team achieves this by supporting The IIA’s members and their local chapters so, exciting 

news!  

 

Good Luck in Accelerating your success!! 
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